
 

 

 

 

 

Notice of Annual General Meeting 

 

Notice is hereby issued of the New Zealand Pig Hunting Association's intention to hold its Annual 

General Meeting on Sunday July 9th 2023  

 

The meeting will be held at Te Awamutu i-SITE Visitor Information Centre, 1 Gorst Avenue, Te 

Awamutu, Waikato, New Zealand commencing at 1 PM 

Items for discussion should be addressed to the sender by reply. Nominations for the committee will 

be taken on the day. A full agenda will be issued on or before the 30th June 2023. 

 

Garry Ottmann 

Secretary 

NZ Pig Hunting Association 

Email: admin@nzpighunting.org.nz 
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